BP plc

Dominic Emery

Vice President Long-term Planning & Policy
1 St James's Square

London, SW17 4PD

Monday 10" October 2016

Email:Dominic. Emery@uk.bp.com
Office: +44 (0) 207 496 4000

Kasumi Maeda
Business and Human Rights
Resource Centre

Cc: Enriko Horvath

Dear Ms Maeda

Thank you for your email of the 28" September, addressed to Nili Safavi
and Nick Allen, inviting BP to publicly share its response to a petition
before the Commission of Human Rights of the Philippines. | am
responding in my capacity as Vice-President with responsibility for long-
term planning and policy. The text below in inverted commas is our
response. h

“We are not in a position to comment on an ongoing investigation, but
BP's position on climate change is long-standing and well-known. [t can
be found, along with information on our approach to human rights, in our
most recent Sustainability Report which was published earlier this

year. The Report is available on bp.com.”

Kind regards,

Dominic Emery
Vice President, Long-term planning and policy

Registered in England and Wales: No. 102488
Registered Office: 1 St James's Square
London SW1Y 4PD
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Dear Ms Maeda

Thank you for your email of the 28" September, addressed to Nili Safavi
and Nick Allen, inviting BP to publicly share its response to a petition
before the Commission of Human Rights of the Philippines. | am
responding in my capacity as Vice-President with responsibility for long-
term planning and policy. The text below in inverted commas is our
response. h

“"We are not in a position to comment on an ongoing investigation, but
BP's position on climate change is long-standing and well-known. [t can
be found, along with information on our approach to human rights, in our
most recent Sustainability Report which was published earlier this

year. The Report is available on bp.com.”

Kind regards,

See

Dominic Emery
Vice President, Long-term planning and policy

Registered in England and Wales: No. 102498
Registered Office: 1 St James's Square
London SW1Y 4PD




